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OFFICIA AELEASE

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 03 Series of 2022

TO $ Regional Scout Directors
Council Scout Executives
Officers-In-Charge
All Others Concerned

SUBJECT : ADDENDUM TO NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM NO. 82 s. 2021 RE SUBMISSION
OF RECOMMENDATIONS FOR BSP NATIONAL AWARDS FOR THE YEAR 2022

Further to National Office Memorandum No. 82 series of 2021 on the subject, Submission of
Recommendations for BSP National Award for the Year 2022, we would like to clarify on the prescribed
quota allocation as stated in Items 3b and 3¢ on the number of awardees for Bronze Service Award
(BSA) and Bronze Medal of Merit (BMM) categories.

For purposes of equating the allocation of National Awards with the membership performance of the
Local Councils and likewise retain the quota allocation, hereunder are the method of computing the
number of awardees of the Local Councils for each year for Bronze Service Award (BSA) and Bronze
Medal of Merit (BMM), as stipulated in the BSP National Awards Guidelines, as follows:

Membership Performance vs. Scout Potential Allocation
as of 31 December of each year

20% and above 100% (of the 10% of the total number of registered
Scout Leaders)

15%-19% 75% (of the 10% of the total number of registered Scout
Leaders)

10% - 14% 50% (of the 10% of the total number of registered Scout
Leaders)

5% - 9% 25% (of the 10% of the total number of registered
Scout Leaders)

4% and below 209% (of the 10% of the total number of registered Scout

Leaders)

For clarificaton, information and guidance.




